
LANGTREE PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF EXTRAORDINAIRY MEETING 26th JUNE 2018 

 

Present: Councillors: 
Terry Attridge  
Geoff Bond 
Jenny Coles 
Mark Glover (Chairman) 
David Ley  
Pat Mitchell 

In 
attendance 

Mr Leigh Pollinger – Parish Clerk 

62A  The meeting was held to consider the Parish Council’s response to 
the changes notified by Torridge District Council in planning 
application 1/1048/2017/SEC106.  This related to the developers of 
Langtree Meadows estate wishing to change ownership of the five 
affordable homes from a Housing Association to private ownership.  

 The Parish Council did not have any objections to the change of 
ownership as planned but did have a number of questions regarding 
the process that a local person may go through in order to apply for 
one of the new houses. 

 It was agreed that the Parish Clerk would write to TDC raising the 
PC’s concerns. 

62B  The Parish Clerk advised the meeting that the planning application 
for the DAA Landing Light had been approved 

62C  David Ley agreed that he would arrange for the football field to be 
fertilised and weeded. 

 


